
Class 1 Update 

 
Hi everyone! 

I hope you are all keeping well.  The children who are able to come to school 
are being kept busy by myself and the other teachers.  We have been very 
lucky with the weather, having spent lots of time outside in the sunshine. 

 

I hope you found some of the ideas for your home learning adventures useful.  
The following link may also be of use and is proving popular as a means for 
facilitating home learning: 

 

https://www.thenational.academy/ 

 

There are video lessons by Reception and Year 1 teachers, along with activities 
and quizzes.  There are lessons for each day of the week and the site itself is 
easy to navigate and does not require an account. 

 

I will continue to offer guidance in terms of home learning over the coming 
weeks via the school website.   

 

In the meantime, stay safe and best wishes, 

 

Mr. Sexton. 

 

 



 

 


